Celebration Newsletter

Friday 28th January 2022

Dear parents/carers,

You may have already received a letter regarding Online Learning. Please can we ask all parents and carers to follow the following steps:

If your child receives a positive lateral flow test, we ask that:

You contact the school office to notify the school that your child is absent due to a positive lateral flow test.

During this phone call, we ask that you inform the staff member if your child is well enough to complete online learning so that their teacher can upload any if needed.

If you child is initially unwell but seems to feel better after a few days, you can contact the office and request that online learning is provided. From this, the office will inform your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Quentin Blake Exhibition

Last week, year 6, 5 and 4 visited the magnificent Quentin Blake Exhibition at Kirkby

Gallery. The pupils were invited to see more than 100 original pieces of art work by the well-known illustrator Quentin Blake. Once exploring the exhibition and observing the wonderful works of art, the pupils took part in a small workshop where they were able to draw in the style of Quentin Blake. The pupils and staff thoroughly enjoyed this visit and would highly recommend that members of our school community visit the exhibition. The exhibition will take place at Kirkby Gallery until 16th April 2022.











Sewing in Year 3

Year 3 have been busy sewing this week! They planned their design and have practiced the running stitch. The adults are very proud of the work that the pupils have produced, how of how sensible the children have been during the lessons.









Kirkby High School

Year 6 have started their transition sessions to Kirkby High School. This week, they attended their second Science session which focussed on healthy diets and how to keep the human body healthy. The pupils have thoroughly enjoyed their transition sessions so far, and set a wonderful example to the KHS staff.

Year 5 are looking forward to going next term and taking part in the History sessions planned by the KHS staff.

Hi Impact

Year 4 had Hi Impact last week and created a full band using coding. The pupils programmed the band to be played through playdoh and fruit and vegetables.

It was extremely fun and the pupils thoroughly enjoyed the specialist-led workshop.

This week, year 5 created their own steady hand game in the style of Operation. They used a coding programme and electric circuits that allowed them to create the interactive game.

Reminders

Please can we remind parents and carers that pupils must not bring glass bottles in to school. Plastic water bottles should be used by pupils and should only contain water.

On PE days, please ensure that your child wears the appropriate clothing. Pupils should wear black joggers or leggings with the school PE top or their blue Park Brow polo.

Attendance

RC	85%
RMc	86%
1 <i>C</i>	92%
1L	95%
2R	89%
2B	95%
3F	79%
3H	97%
4W	93%
4 <i>G</i>	94%
5 <i>C</i>	83%
50	90%
6B	94%
6K	93%